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Cambridgeshire County Council and Morley 

Memorial Primary School have continued to 

work together to develop proposals for 

enhancing the school’s accommodation to 

support its academic vision. 

 

A public consultation was held on Monday the 

29th of June 2015 and it was encouraging to 

see so many people attending. Feedback from 

this consultation covered a range of topics; 

overall the majority of responses received so 

far have been positive about the proposed 

changes. 

 

In response to concerns about delays in the 

material being available online, the Council and 

school have decided to extend the consultation 

until July 31st 2015. 

 

The proposals that were presented at the public 

consultation are available online on the school 

website via the link below: 

 

http://www.morley.cambs.sch.uk/our-

school/building-redevelopment/. 

 

They will also remain on display at the school 

until the end of term, 22nd July, during normal 

school opening hours. 

 

You can send any comments you may wish to 

voice on these proposals up until the 31st of 

July via email to:  

 

liam.roberts@morgansindall.com 

 

All feedback received will be considered by the 

School and Design Team prior to finalising the 

design approach ahead of a planning 

application submission.  

 

We look forward to receiving any views you 

may wish to express. 
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